
March 31, 2021

Dear Middle School Parents,

I’m sending this letter to alert you that - due to a positive Covid case - The middle school
classes will need to move to remote instruction for the next 14 days per the school’s reopening plan.
This decision comes with an abundance of  caution for the wellbeing of  the students and the school
community. Ultimately, this only changes the learning environment for Thursday, April 1, as we
begin spring break on Friday, April 2, and we’ll be in remote instruction following the break. If
anything changes this, we will let you know immediately.

If  your student was playing basketball at the courtsby the school on Monday, March 29 or
Tuesday, March 30 in the afternoon, they may be a close contact. We are looking at the situation
closely. Anyone who might be a close contact will be contacted by the school health office.

The middle school will return to the building for in-person instruction with the rest of  the
school community on Monday, April 26. In the meantime, the students will continue to learn
synchronously Thursday, April 1 and in the weeks following break.

As has been the case throughout this unprecedented year of  school, continue to monitor
your children and alert your healthcare provider if they report feeling ill.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these uncertain times.

Most sincerely,

Ross LeBrun


